
From: Bailey, Tony W
To: Darrell Alford
Subject: RE: [External] FW: Alert ISO Map
Date: Thursday, October 18, 2018 9:30:17 AM
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Darrell,
 
I have reviewed this area and you can move forward with the changes for Board approval.
 
Let me know when it is approved as I will need a new resolution of approval and also a new set of
shapefiles to send to ISO highlighting these changes.
 
Thank you.
 
Tony Bailey
Ratings/Inspections Specialist
Ratings/Governmental Services
 

N.C. Department of Insurance
Office of State Fire Marshal
919.218.9694 cell

 

From: Darrell Alford <Darrell.Alford@wakegov.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 10:56 AM
To: Bailey, Tony W <Tony.Bailey@ncdoi.gov>
Cc: EWFD Chief <chief@easternwakefire.com>
Subject: [External] FW: Alert ISO Map
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Send all suspicious email as an
attachment to Report Spam.

 
Tony,
 
Please see attached map for the Alert district.  Wake GIS inadvertently left off the City of Raleigh
Waste Water Treatment Plant and areas surrounding on the map that was approved a few months
ago.  The only changes, is the addition of the properties on Battle Bridge Road at that property. 
Please send me an email of approval,. So we can get BOC approval
 
 

Darrell Alford
Deputy Director/Chief of Operations
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Wake County Government
Fire Services/Operations
darrell.alford@wakegov.com
919.856.6487 office | 919.500.1554 mobile
331 S. McDowell Street, Raleigh N.C. 27602
wakegov.com
 

From: Marvin Carlsen 
Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 10:04 AM
To: Darrell Alford <Darrell.Alford@wakegov.com>
Subject: RE: Alert ISO Map
 
 
 

From: Darrell Alford 
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2018 9:32 AM
To: Marvin Carlsen <Marvin.Carlsen@wakegov.com>
Subject: Alert ISO Map
 
Marvin,
 
Please correct the issue we discussed with the Alert map this morning in regards to the Battle Bridge
Road area.  Since these maps have been approved by NCOSFM and Wake County BOC, we must get
the new map approved by the same governing bodies.
 
 

Darrell Alford
Deputy Director/Chief of Operations
Wake County Government
Fire Services/Operations
darrell.alford@wakegov.com
919.856.6487 office | 919.500.1554 mobile
331 S. McDowell Street, Raleigh N.C. 27602
wakegov.com
 
E-mail correspondence sent to and received from this address may be subject to disclosure under
the North Carolina Public Records Act unless made confidential under applicable law.
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